
 

Empowering Lives Through Learning  

 

Attendance Counts. Everyone. Every day.  
 
 
 

Oak Notes 2016-2017 
 

Oak Notes is a biweekly newsletter that highlights important news at Klein Oak! To ensure 
that you receive Oak Notes, please make sure a working email address is on file for your 
student. Changes to your email address can be made through the registrar’s office. 

 

For more information about the many activities that occur at KO please 
visit our campus website at http://kleinoak.kleinisd.net/ and follow us on 

twitter at @KleinOak 
 
 

 
Live Stream at www.kleinisd.net 

 

http://kleinoak.kleinisd.net/
http://www.kleinisd.net/


Senior Book 
https://goo.gl/nNz7iP 

 

 

 

The schedule for Tablet Pick Up is below.  All students will turn in their tablets 

through their English classes.   

We will operate on a regular bell schedule for these two days. 

 

Monday, May 22:  English II & IV 

Tuesday, May 23:  English I & III 

 

If students are unable to turn in their tablet or are missing an item, please go to 

the Klein Oak Repair Center on May 24 to resolve the issue. 

 

 

 

 

CLASS OF 2017!! 

Cap and Gown delivery is 

May 22nd during all lunches 

 

 

https://goo.gl/nNz7iP


2017-2018 COURSE VERIFICATION SHEETS and 5th MARKING PERIOD 

REPORT CARDS 

 

Student Course Verification sheets for the 2017-2018 course selections were 

distributed Friday, April 21, 2017, during 2nd period with the report cards.  Any 

requests to change a student’s course selection(s) must be noted, signed by student 

and parent and returned to their counselor.  ONLY THIS FORM MAY BE USED 

TO REQUEST A CHANGE.  

Any changes will be due to your grade level counselor by Friday, May 19th. 

 

 

  

 

The yearbooks are in and will be passed out to those who preordered Friday, 

May 19th!! If you did not preorder a yearbook we will have a few extras that 

will be sold on Tuesday, May 23rd before and after school in room 163 for 

$100 cash on a first come first serve basis. 

 

 

 

Students who are enrolling in dual credit classes for the fall should 

check their MyLoneStar account and make their payment by May 26. 

  Payment can be made through your MyLoneStar account or in person 

at the Lone Star College campus. 

Students who turned in their blue enrollment paperwork after the May 

10th due date may be on a waiting list for dual credit classes for the fall 

semester and will need to periodically check their MyLoneStar account 

to see if they have been placed in the dual credit class and can make a 

payment. 

 

 



Juniors! 
 
We know that this is a very exciting time for you as you prepare for your 
senior year. Your counselors are as excited as you are, and want to take 
extra time to meet with each student regarding the following: 
 
•             Transcript Review 
•             Course Selection – changes can be made during the meeting 
•             ACT/SAT 
•             FAFSA/Scholarships 
•             Post-graduation plans 
•             Requesting letters of recommendation 
 
For this reason we will be meeting with each of you over the next few weeks 
through your English class. There is no need to send a counselor request for 
a meeting to discuss next year.  We promise that we will get to everyone! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Your Class of 2018 Counselors 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Check out KLEIN ISD’s Summer Programs here: http://kisd.us/2qu74qX 
 

http://kisd.us/2qu74qX


 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
Final Transcripts 

Colleges require a final transcript to prove you graduated from high 

school. Final transcripts will be mailed to the college/university of 

your choice during the third week of June. A request to mail your 

final transcript must be made by completing a FINAL TRANSCRIPT 

REQUEST FORM with the Registrar’s Office. The cost of each transcript 

is $2.00. Final Transcript Request Forms will be available May 

10th.  Requests received in the Registrars’ Office after June 15th will 

not be processed until early August. 

 

The Registrar’s Office will be closed on June 19th through July 25th. 
 

 
 
 
 



Athletic Physical Form 
Electronic Form Submission Instructions - Click the link for instructions. 

 
https://goo.gl/9JsbNC 

 
 

Strength & Conditioning Camps 
Click below for flyer and registration. 

https://goo.gl/rYkXht 
 

 

Attention Juniors and Seniors: 

KO has a scholarship page that posts upcoming due dates for 

scholarships that are available.  Go to the KO website and select 

Classes and Counseling then select Scholarships.  Scholarships 

are posted by due date.   

We have several opportunities coming up. Check it out! 

 

 

https://goo.gl/9JsbNC
https://goo.gl/rYkXht


 



 

https://www.vision.kleinisd.net/ 

 

 

Learn more about the A-F Accountability system here! 
https://goo.gl/icSIFk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://goo.gl/icSIFk


View Klein Oak High School’s 2015-16 School Report Card at the 
link below 

 

https://goo.gl/KXls5Z 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

https://goo.gl/KXls5Z


KORC 
Students - This is just a reminder that you need to report any damage to your 
tablet within 5 days. After filling out a Work Order Request online, take your tablet 
to the KORC for repair. The KORC will not call you down. 
 

Students, this is just a friendly reminder that you must have your tablet in a case 
at all times. Failure to do so can result in a referral, and should your tablet be 
damaged while it is not in a case, you will be responsible for the cost of repair. 

 

     

 

Parents and Guardians of Klein students in grades 6 thru 12.  Klein ISD is no longer 
using the Parent Connection application.  Our new program is called Skyward 
Family Access.  An email was generated to each custodial parent or guardian that 
has been approved to have access.  The email contained your new Family Access 
account details.  All previous username and passwords will no longer be 
operational. 

Please visit www.kleinisd.net for additional information on Skyward Family 

Access. Questions/Concerns?  

Email familyaccess@kleinisd.net with your student’s legal name, campus and 

issue. 

 

 

 

Please go to Klein ISD’s home web site where you will 
find information on new graduation plans (House Bill 5) 

at http://www.kleinisd.net/  

 
 
 

http://www.kleinisd.net/
mailto:familyaccess@kleinisd.net
http://www.kleinisd.net/


SCHOOL CASH ONLINE 
 

School Cash Online is designed to be an easy to use, efficient online 
payment system.  It is convenient, timely, secure, & accessible.  Go to 

the link listed above and follow the 3 simple steps to get started. 

Due to recent changes in payment card industry standards, School Cash 
Online will no longer work in Internet Explorer 10.  

https://kleinisd.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 
 

 
For Food Service information and online payments, go to:  

http://kleinfood.kleinisd.net 

 

 
 
 

Find the KO Honor Code here! 

 
http://kleinoak.kleinisd.net/default.aspx?name=student.h

onorcode 
 

 

 

https://kleinisd.schoolcashonline.com/
http://kleinfood.kleinisd.net/
http://kleinoak.kleinisd.net/default.aspx?name=student.honorcode
http://kleinoak.kleinisd.net/default.aspx?name=student.honorcode


 

 

 

 

 

KEEP KLEIN OAK IN THE LOOP! 

Parents --- Have you moved?  Changed your contact numbers?  It is imperative 

that you keep the school informed of your contact information.  Address 

changes cannot be accepted by email or by phone.   If you move, a new proof of 

residence (current electric, gas or water bill only) is required to change the 

address and provide a new bus pass to the student.  If you have not yet received 

a new utility bill, a new lease or closing statement will work for 30 days until a 

new bill is received.  Contact the staff in the registrars’ office for 

assistance:  esanchez@kleinisd.net.  Change of phone numbers can be sent via 

email to the email addresses above.  Be sure to include the names of all affected 

students. 

 

mailto:esanchez@kleinisd.net


 
 

    → Do you tweet? Follow us on Twitter @KleinOak ← 

 



 

Please assist us in the handling of custody related issues. It is the 
responsibility of the parents to provide the principal a certified copy of 
the court order affecting any other person's right to their children. 
Should you have any questions please call:  Associate Principal Mandy 
Nesbit at 832-484-5111. 
 
       
 

 

Support Klein Oak High School by simply shopping at 

your nearby Kroger and using your Kroger Plus Card.   

Here’s how to enroll: 

1.  Visit:  KrogerCommunityRewards.com 

2.  Locate your state and click “Enroll Now” 

3.  Sign in to your online account, or create an account 

4.  Find and select your organization, and click “Save” 

If you have enrolled with the Kroger Rewards program in the past, you will need 

to re-enroll. 

We believe Klein Oak is a great school and would like the rest 
of the world to know.  Please take the time to rate our school 
at http://www.greatschools.org/texas/spring/4047-Klein-Oak-

High-School/?tab=reviews 

 

 

http://krogercommunityrewards.com/
http://www.greatschools.org/texas/spring/4047-Klein-Oak-High-School/?tab=reviews
http://www.greatschools.org/texas/spring/4047-Klein-Oak-High-School/?tab=reviews


Mark Your Calendars! 
 

 

May 19 Dance Concert   Aud      7pm 

French Banquet/FHS          Augusta Pines Club House  6pm 

Spring Football Game Athletic field    6pm 

May 20 Dance Concert, auditorium     7pm 

Band Banquet  KMPC     6pm 

May 21 Orchestra Banquet  KMPC     5pm 

May 22 Masterworks Concert Centrum    7pm 

May 23 Senior Awards  KMPC     7pm 

May 25- 6/1 Final Exams(See Attachment) 

May 25 Orchestra Spring Concert      7pm 

May 27 Prom     Woodlands Waterway  8pm 

May 29 Student/Staff Holiday 

May 31 IB Senior Celebration  KMPC    7pm 

June 1  Last Day of School 

June 3  Graduation           6pm 

 

*Please see the Senior Book link above for the many senior dates during the month of 
May.* 

  

    Report Cards Distributed: June 8 (mailed) 

Additional dates of upcoming events are included within the Oak Notes and on 

campus website* 



Klein Oak High School 

OAK’EM 


